
Focus on Teaching Committee 
Minutes 
February 5, 2009 
 
Attending: Lowe, Perry, James, Guinee, Gerling, Miller, 
Adams, Crouse, Aubuchon (student member) 
 
On a Gerling/Guinee motion, the minutes of 2/5 were 
approved as submitted. 
 
The NSSE/CLA presentation has been rescheduled for 2/27 at 
3 pm. 
 
The committee discussed ideas for teaching with technology 
with Scott Lowe (including Smartboard, ANGEL, Powerpoint, 
etc.). 
 
There will be a “Cheap Lunch: Priceless Conversation” 
program on 2/23, and committee members are invited to 
suggest shared readings for the discussion. 
 
There will be a brown bag on undergraduate research 3/18.  
The committee discussed possible topics/ideas for that 
session. 
 
The committee discussed how we could contribute to this 
year’s Undergraduate Scholars Forum, possibly by getting 
door prizes for the raffle.  Perry told the committee to 
forward any recommendations for the keynote speaker. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Theresa Adams 
 


